
Nature in Stitches Workshop 
Thursday 13 June, 10 - 11.30 am 

 
at 

Carrow House, Costume and Textile Study 
Centre  

 
The new Needledream exhibition shows a range 
of colourful, intricate and fine costumes and 
textiles with an interesting and wide array of 
motifs taken from nature - animals, birds, trees, 
plants. 
 
Why not bring your class along to see the 
exhibition and then to take part in a workshop. 
 
You'll get: 

• an introduction to the exhibition 
• a chance to look around, with a 'quizzy' 

worksheet, and find as many different 
animals and plants as you can 

• a go at making a needle stitch bag for 
your mobile phone 

 
This event is suitable for Key Stage 2 children. 
 
Cost: £1.50 per child, free to all accompanying adults. 
To book a place, please phone Faye Kalloniatis on 
01603 493662 (after 20 May).  
 
 
 


